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Mark your calendar for our 2016 Spring Open House

We are pleased to welcome
three new members even be-
fore we begin the new season!

Ron Strah, Cleveland
Al St. Vincent, Rocky River
Steve & Laurie White, Rocky

Welcome
New Members

Our Social Calendar is pretty well set for the
summer. We are just waiting on more more
date to confirm.

May 28 - Spring Open House - 10:00 a.m.

June 18 - Mexican Fiesta - 3:00 p.m.

July 16 - Annual Steak Roast - 3:00 p.m.

August - To be determined

September 24  - Clam Bake - 3:00 p.m.

Mark Your Calendar!!
The Board of Trustees has extended the spe-
cial membership program for members join-
ing in 2016.

Membership fees for those joining in 2016:

First Year
Single Dues - $150
Family Dues -  $175

Second Year
Single Dues - $150
Family Dues -  $175
Initiation Fee: - $75

Third Year
Single Dues - $150
Family Dues - $175
Initiation Fee: $125

Fourth Year
Single - $265 (or current dues)
Family - $390 (or current dues)

There is a downloadable brochure on our web
site describing the program in detail .

New Member Program

 When people are waiting to play, doubles are
limited to 1-1/2 hours and singles to 1 hour.

Please remember, if you are playing singles
and your time is up, you must come off the
court and give your court to the person who is
at the top of the waiting list. You may not in-
vite someone else further down on the list to
play doubles with you and start your time
again.

Guests - A non-member may only play a TO-
TAL OF THREE times in one season. Members
who invite non-members to play must deter-
mine if that person has already played as a
guest with anyone else. If they have already
played three times, they are not eligible as a
guest -- even if they have not played with you!

If any member observes that a guest has
played more than 3 times, notify a Board
member. It is the Board’s responsibility to ad-
dress the situation.

Court Sign Up - Remember to sign up on the
white board on the fence to play. Courts are
first come, first play ... there are no reserved
times.

If all the courts are taken, sign your name on
the “waiting to play” area. The first available
court will go to the name at the top of the list.

If your playing partner(s) have not arrived,
you may not hold a court while others are
waiting. You must keep your name on the
“waiting to play” list until your playing
partner(s) arrive.

Rules to Play By

Web:
thetennisclubavonlake.com


